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Yesterday, my school team and I took part in 

a swimming Gala at Medway Park.  Our team 

had to compete in 3 races each and a relay 

race.  As a Red Team sports Captain, I would 

like to thank the whole team that took part 

in the tournament and to Mrs Robertson for 

taking us.  We had a wonderful day.  Out of 

12 schools, I am delighted to report that we 

came in 1st place and won a trophy.  I just 

want to say that I hope the childrena that 

are going to the tournament today do just as 

good as we did and have just as much fun. 

By Finley K 6F 

 

On Friday 20th January a group of year 5 and 6’s 

competed  in a swimming gala.  We placed 15th 

out of 30 schools.  We would like to thank Mrs 

Robertson for taking us. 

By Rudi C 6C 



 

 

On Thursday our school was invited to an 

indoor athletics competition at Medway Park.  

We came 4th out of 12 schools.  We tried our 

best for the athletics competition.  I enjoyed 

the races the most because it showed our 

great team work.  The reasons why we came 

4th was because of our fantastic team and for 

Mrs Robertson for giving up her time for us 

and encouraging us.  Hopefully we can talk to 

you about another competition soon. 

By Freddie E 6C 

On Thursday 2nd February, I and a group of 

children represented St Thomas More in a 

sportshall athletics competition.  We took 

part in many sports such as relay races, javelin 

throwing and jumping.  We tried our hardest 

and came 5th out of 10 schools.  I would like to 

thank our leaders Mrs Robertson and Mrs 

Austin, I would also like to thank all the 

children who participated. 

By Uzoma N 3T 

 

 

On Wednesday 8th February, my school team and I 

took part in a table tennis tournament called the 

mini youth games.  It was a great day led by our 

wonderful teacher Mrs Robertson.  The whole 

team tried really hard, with some great wins for us 

but unfortunately some losses too.  Despite our 

best efforts I am sad to report that we came 11th.  

Nevertheless, as the red team sports captain I just 

want to say I am very proud of every single person 

in the team.  Remember it’s not about the winning 

it’s about the fun you have taking part. 

By Finley K 6F 

 

 

 



Walk the Mile 

Term 1: 232 min = 464 miles Top class –2F and 2S 

Term 2: 203 min = 406 miles Top class – RC and 6C 

Term 3: 218 min = 436 miles Top class – RC and RR 

 

Taking part in the Medway Can Challenge unfortunately did not win the school any of the top 

prizes, however during a cold term certainly got some classes out moving. 

 

 

Our intra competition continued with all pupils taking part in a couple 

of activities to test their ball skills, the results are as follows: 

Top Ball Skills : RC – Charlie J-M, Michelle A, RR – Ryan E, Asia M, Alisa O, 1D – James C, Edward D, 

Isla B, 1J – Tomas C, Ella M, 2F – Tireni A, Georgia T, 2S – Ezekiel A, Emmanuella A, 3B – Eden A, 

Nicole G, 3T – Uzoma N, Maya L, 4L – Alex D, Eleanor T, Amelia H, 4S – Samuel D, Rosabella B, 5C – 

Joshua K, Teni A, 5M – Munachi N, Evie D, 6C – David M, Jane D, 6F – Ethan M, Naomi A 

Ball Skills Final positions –  KS1  KS2 

St Andrew 136 St Partick 197 

St Patrick 111 St Andrew 169 

St George  110 St George 139 

St David  104 St David  115 

Next term sees our next challenge, testing everyone’s skipping ability. 


